
Minutes of a General Committee Meeting held at the Club Thursday the 16th June 1955. 

 

Present: - Mr F Cooper (Captain) and Messrs Harrop, Battersby, Buckley, Bolt, 

Cawthron, Firth, Haselden, Lees, Wood & Sykes. 

Apologies were received from Messrs L Butlin and A Hobson. 

Mr F Cooper (Captain) in the Chair.                                                                                                                                                    

The Minutes of the Handicap, House and Greens Committees held May 19th were approved. 

The Minutes of the General Committee Meeting held May 19th were also confirmed. 

In matters arising the complaint about mice had been submitted to the Rodent Operator, he 

had laid bait in some of the lockers. 

It was left to the Secretary to order the essential requirements for cutlery. 

The Captain reported that he had seen Mr Spencer about filling in the pit and all the metal 

was being removed from scrap and levelling was to take place but the weather had delayed 

it temporarily. 

Mr Cooper further reported regarding the Cocktail Bar that he had not yet been able to 

meet the Architect but hoped to do so in the near future. 

Subscriptions in arrear are to be left over until the next Meeting. 

The Minutes of the Special Committee Meeting relating to Men’s Open Day were read and 

approved. 

Correspondence: - A letter from Mr N S Dale complaining that he had been left without a Caddyie on 

the occasion of the visit of the Oldham team last Sunday was read. A discussion took place on the 

Captain’s action in reserving Caddies for the visitors and the Secretary is to reply suitably to Mr Dale. 

Accounts amounting to £170-1-3 were passed for payment. 

Mr Battersby reported that he had nothing from the Social Committee to mention except that 

printing was in hand for the Fourball Meeting. 

Signed  

                                 F Cooper  

                                                                           21 July 1955.   

 


